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Valley First Credit Union Announces Board Re-Elections and New Appointments at Annual Meeting 

MODESTO, Calif. May 6, 2025 – Valley First Credit Union is pleased to announce the results of its recent 
Annual Meeting, where members gathered to reflect on the past year and look ahead to the future. 

The following board members were re-elected: 

• Chris Peterson, Chairperson 
• Tamra Spade, Director 
• Dr. Gary Hall, Director 

Additionally, Emmanuel Escamilla and John Silveria have been re-elected to the Supervisory Committee. 

“We are grateful to our members for their participation and support at this year’s Annual Meeting,” said 
Kathryn Davis, President and CEO of Valley First Credit Union. “These dedicated leaders bring invaluable 
experience, insight, and passion to our board, and we look forward to the continued impact they will 
make in guiding our mission of ‘Making Good Happen’ for the communities we serve.” 

To learn more about our work and achievements over the past year, explore our 2024 Impact 
Report: https://www.valleyfirstcu.org/blog/2024-impact-report. 

 
About Valley First Credit Union 
Valley First Credit Union is a $1.049 billion, member-owned, not-for-profit financial cooperative 
providing quality financial services to 80,000 members in the growing and diverse communities of 
Calaveras, Fresno, Kings, Kern, Madera, Mariposa, Merced, San Joaquin, Stanislaus, Sacramento, Tulare, 
and Tuolumne Counties. With eight branches throughout the Central Valley, the credit union is 
committed to banking with a purpose – to better the financial lives of the people and businesses in the 
communities we call home.  
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